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June 12, 2012

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Kim Wissman
Executive Director,
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Ms. Betty McCauly
Docketing Chief,
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Construction Notice for PIR 568, Warrensville Road
Center South, 30 Inch High Pressure Distribution Line
Replacement, OPSB Case No. 12-1796-GA-BNR

Dear Ms Wissman and Ms McCauly.

Late yesterday when we electronically filed a letter requesting
expedited treatment, our own records show that the letter we sent was
the one attached. However, the letter that was filed is for another
case. When we generate a letter, our system gives it a singular
internal number that it identifies with the specific document. Today it
was brought to our attention that another letter in another case but
dated yesterday (and we do not know how the date was yesterday’s
date) was filed instead. The letter that was filed yesterday also bears
the same internal document number as the one attached.

Frankly, we can’t figure out how this happened, but nonetheless, the
letter we thought we had filed is now attached and bears the proper
case number, Case No. 1796-GA-BNR. I apologize for any
inconvenience this error may have caused.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

Attachment

Cc: Edward Steele (w/Attachment)
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June 11, 2012

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Kim Wissman
Executive Director,
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Ms. Betty McCauly
Docketing Chief,
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: Construction Notice for PIR 568, Warrensville Road
Center South, 30 Inch High Pressure Distribution Line
Replacement, OPSB Case No. 12-1796-GA-BNR

Dear Ms. Wissman and Ms. McCauly:

Dominion East Ohio Gas Company (“DEO”) filed a Construction Notice for
authority to planning to replace 1,581 feet of 26 inch high pressure (“HP”)
bare steel pipe with 1,581 feet of 30 inch HP coated steel pipe. This
construction will run in the center median of Warrensville Center Road from
north of Okalona Road to just south of the South Euclid city border.1

Dominion East Ohio will submit payment of $2,000 in accordance with Ohio
Administrative Code Rule 4906-6-11(I) so that the Construction Notice will
be considered on an expedited basis. If you have any questions please call at
the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

1 DEO will also replace pipeline over which the Ohio Power Siting Board does not have
jurisdiction. There is 322 feet of bare 26 inch high pressure bare steel pipe that will be
replaced with 26 inch coated steel pipe as part of this project.
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